
I have been hosting since 2019. We have been able to provide an experience for visitors from out 

of state and country. I have been in the travel industry since 1985 and all about a positive 

experience and nice accommodations. We also opened up our unit to traveling nurses during 

covid. We are in the heart of Detroit-Shoreway and Gordon Square. We have networked with 

local businesses and share all of the great things to do and see in Cleveland in our guest book. 

The unit has a theme and all about promoting our wonderful city. All of our neighbors know we 

run an Airbnb and have been supportive. The Airbnb income pays for the mortgage and the 

utilities. A small margin of income at this time, but if HB563 will allow us to continue to host 

guests to our city it would be great. I am willing to meet with lawmakers, hosts virtually and/or 

in person to share my story. We have a brand and you can see from our reviews that our guests 

love the space. Please feel free to contact me at anytime. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Stacey Burnett 


